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New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 S . Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Wiggin Farm Homeowners Association Authorization for Temporary Emergency Connection to
Aquarion Water Company ofNew Hampshire

Dear Ms. Howland:

Pursuant to RSA 378: 1 8, Aquarion Water Company ofNew Hampshire (“AWC-NH”) requests
authorization from the Public Utilities Commission to provide service to the Wiggin Farm
Homeowners Association (“WFHA”) water systems through an emergency interconnection. Also, this
letter serves to inform the Towns of Hampton, North Hampton, and Rye and the Office of the
Consumer Advocate on the matter of the emergency interconnection.

AWC-NH has received a request from the WFHA for a temporary connection to our system on an
emergency basis. The WFHA water system yield is not sufficient to meet basic domestic water needs.
A temporary connection between the end of WFHA’ s system to Aquarion’ s nearest hydrant on
Winterberry Lane will feed a few thousand gallons per day, on average, to meet the basic domestic
water needs. The temporary supply to WFHA will only draw a few thousand gallons per day and will
not have an adverse impact on the water services to our existing customer base. The emergency
interconnection will be configured as a standard hydrant rig with approximately 300 feet of 2-inch
piping. The service connection will be billed based on our current seasonal customer rates.

Attached to this letter is WFHA approval from the New Hampshire Department of Environmental
Services for the emergency interconnection.

Please let me know if you have any questions. I can be reached at (603) 926-3319.

Sincerely,

C 1McMAY—
Carl McMorran
Operations Manager
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